
GREENSBORO PLANNING COMMISSION 

Minutes of Meeting August 12th 2013 

 

 

Present:   Phil Gray, Mark Snyder and Diana Griffiths. Kristen Leahy Administrative Officer. 

Called to Order at 7.00pm 

Minutes of July 29th Meeting approved. 

 

By-Law Updates 

 

Kristen and Diana reported that they had met to discuss the agricultural aspects of the new By-

law.  Kristen produced a complete working draft of this By-law with all changes included.  It 

was made clear that this is still a working draft.  Copies will be available for the public at the 

Town Hall. 

 

The GPC will hold a public meeting to discuss the changes in the Collier Room on Wednesday  

August.  21. We will listen to all concerns and stress that this is still only a working draft. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8.15p.m 

 

Next meeting Monday August 26th 2013 

 

Respectfully submitted by Diana Griffiths, Secretary. 


